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Message from the Head 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
This week the children learnt a new song in singing assembly to take 

part in the One Day One Choir to celebrate World Peace Day. The 

song was aptly named Sing A Song in Unison, and  is about 

celebrating the world we share as well as celebrating the people. 

This is a theme that we will be taking into our learning over the next 

term and beyond. 

Some of the Devoran staff received Paediatric First Aid training from 

Cornwall Resus on Thursday. This was a really informative session 

and we are excited about the opportunities of rolling out similar 

sessions to our children in the near future. 

Well done to Year 4, 5 and 6 girls who represented our school in the 

Football Festival this afternoon; I heard that you all had lots of fun 

and were excellent ambassadors for the school.  

We hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

School week commencing 24th September 
 

97.9% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 

Joint 1st place is Year Foundation and 
Year 3 with 100%! 

Classes with over 97%  
and above: 
Every class. Well done Team 
Devoran! 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES: 

All assemblies are on Tuesdays at 2:30pm 

30th October - Year Six 
6th November – Year Five 
20th November – Year Three 
27th November – Year Two 
4th December – Year One 
11th December – Year Four   
 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: (appointments to 

follow) 

Tuesday 20th November 

Wednesday 21st November 

 

SECONDARY TRANSFER 
 

October 4th at 3:20pm – Y5/6 Penair meeting 
with Mr Davidson (for parents and children, 
held at Devoran School)  
 

Last weekend Erin in Year 6 went to the Carn Brae and Helston 

swimming club Sprint Championships. In her age category, Erin 

won a gold in 50meters freestyle and 50m breaststroke, a gold in 

100m Individual Medley, a silver in 50m butterfly and bronze in 

50m backstroke. This is a fantastic achievement Erin – well 

done! 

If your child is currently in Year Six, 

you will need to apply for a place in 

Year Seven in a secondary school for 

September 2019.  The deadline for 

applications is 31 October 2018.  

If your child was born between 1 

September 2014 and 31 August 2015 

you will need to apply for a school 

place for September 2019. The 

deadline for applications is 15 

January 2019.  

Thank you to all the parents that attended the 

Macmillan Coffee Morning today. The Coffee 

Morning alone raised £140, with more money coming 

in from after-school cakes!  

A huge thank you goes out to the PTCA for 

organising such a lovely event for this worthy cause. 

Are you able to volunteer at our school? 

We are looking for a parent who has already got / is willing to get 

a DBS with us to accompany Kernow Sports and Leisure and our 

children on our regular Friday afternoon sporting events. If you 

feel that you are able to commit to (almost every) Friday from 

12pm, please contact Victoria Lock to discuss this further. 


